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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I trust that you all had a relaxing half term break.  Term 2 has started really positively and I would 

like to take this opportunity to invite you and your families to an exciting event happening at the end 

of this month. 

 

Chelveston Road School students and staff would like to invite you to our Christmas Fayre which will 

be held on Wednesday 29th November between 5.30pm and 7pm in the sports hall. 

 

There will be a range of stalls and activities where you will be able to come along and have some fun 

and maybe even find some stocking fillers for your friends!  There will also be some refreshments 

available on the evening. 

 

All proceeds from the event will go directly towards student rewards during the course of the year. 

 

Thank you for your support, I look forward to seeing you on the evening. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mr M Adams 

Head of School 

 


